
Dear friends of Mount Mercy University, 

The MSN and DNP programs of Mt. Mercy University will be undergoing an 
accreditation visit from the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) on 
October 7, 8, & 9, 2024. The opportunity to comment is available to all constituents. 
Please submit any written comments no later than September 16, 2024 (21 days before 
the visit) to the following address: 

Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 
655 K Street NW 
Suite 750 
Washington, D.C 

Or email comments to thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org 
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